
We want to take the opportunity this Holiday to express our gratitude for
each of our supporters worldwide, who donated time, efforts and money

to our cause.
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 Thank you for making us a great Family, working towards finding a
#cure4BCM! 

We hope you will take part in GivingTuesday by helping us with a
Facebook Fundraiser. In order to set it up you just need to follow these

easy steps:

1)On your Facebook Homepage, under "Explore", you can click on
"Fundraisers"; 2)Choose "Raise Money" for Charity and type our name

(BCM Families Foundation).

By setting a goal and sharing the fundraiser with your friends, you can
make a difference and help us working on our project.

Happy Thanksgiving!
 

BCM Families Foundation
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